
February 28, 2025 

To: Morin Bros. Building Supplies Inc 

GP Gypsum will be increasing the sales price invoiced to you for its ToughRock® 
gypsum board products for all Eastern Canadian markets effective with shipments on 
and after March 31, 2025.  

Your GP Gypsum representative will be contacting you shortly to discuss the details 
of your new pricing. 

Please note that GP Gypsum reserves the right to modify its pricing at any time based 
on market conditions, changes in raw material costs or other factors. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or if we can be of service, please feel 
free to contact your GP Gypsum representative. We would also like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your business and extend our best wishes to your firm.  

Very truly yours, 

GP Gypsum LLC 


